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The meeting was called to order at 4:15 P.M. Present were Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty 
Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted.   
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.  $2,000 was withdrawn from the Mainstay account for 
operating expenses. 

 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. A thank you note for the gift certificate from Nancy Picthall-French was 
read.  2.  We will put $300.00 in next years budget for a new copier. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1.  The 2010 budget will be discussed at the next meeting.  2.  We will need to get 

new library cards. The cost will be $83.25 for 1,000 new cards. 
The next meeting will be October 28, 2009 @ 4:00  P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 P.M.  
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 

 


